
New EVV Proprietary System Onboarding Documents Now Available 

New documents about the Electronic Visit Verification (EVV) Proprietary System 

Onboarding Process are available on the Texas Medicaid & Healthcare Partnership 

(TMHP) EVV Proprietary Systems webpage.  

The new documents provide an overview of the approval process that a program 

provider or financial management services agency (FMSA) must complete before 

using their own EVV proprietary system. 

By April 1, program providers and FMSAs required to use EVV by the 21st Century 

Cures Act must select an EVV system and submit the appropriate forms to begin the 

onboarding process. Click here for more information about the April 1 deadline. 

Program providers and FMSAs can confirm if they are impacted by the Cures Act on 

pages 1-2 of the Programs and Services Required to Use EVV document. 

For more information, contact evv@tmhp.com. 
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